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District 35, Brock University 
Support Staff Possible Strike 

 
To:  Presidents and All Members 

 
From: Paul Elliott, President 
   

 
For Action 

 
 
OSSTF/FEESO District 35, Brock University Support Staff has set a deadline for a full 
withdrawal of service on Monday, August 10, should they be unable to reach a tentative 
agreement with the employer before that date.  The sides will be bargaining on August 9 in an 
effort to avert a strike. 
  
Should a strike commence, picket lines will be set up at the St. David's Road and Norman Road 
entrances of the main Brock University campus from 7:00 am to 4:30 pm.  Please feel welcome 
to walk with and support our members on the line.  Check the bargaining unit's website at 
http://www.d35-brock.osstf.ca to see if a tentative agreement has been reached.   
  
Messages of support can be sent to Bargaining Unit President Norm Westbury at 
norm.westbury@gmail.com.  If the strike begins, strike donations may be mailed to the 
OSSTF/FEESO Provincial Office at 60 Mobile Drive to the attention of Harvey Bischof as the 
bargaining unit office will not be accessible during a strike. 
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